
 

An Evening with Horace Hamilton to Learn about 

Entering Competitions and A Critique of the 

Photographs Selected for the Recent  Migratory Bird 

Event at the Fernbank Science Center. 
 

Thursday June 14, 2018 7 to 9 PM at the Decatur GNPA Chapter 
Meeting 

Fernbank Science Center 
156 Heaton Park Dr, Atlanta, GA 30307 

 

 

 

 

Horace Hamilton has been an active amateur photographer for almost 40 years.  

In the early 2000’s he made the switch to digital and the in 2013, after 

retirement, he became much more active in photography as a student of 

photography and a serious nature photographer.  He started what is now one of 

the largest chapters of the GNPA in Lawrenceville and shortly after became the 

President of GNPA.  Horace is currently very active with the club serving as Past 



President on the board and providing support in many areas of the association 

both as leader, coach, and judge.  His passion and experience as a photographer 

and judge extend beyond the GNPA where he has also served to jury many 

other photographic competitions in and around Georgia.  

Horace is sought after by other photography clubs for not only his 

knowledgeable approach to photography but his excellence as a teacher. 

Horace’s primary photography interest continues to be the beautiful photo 

opportunities of the Smoky Mountains, leading groups annually to shoot elk, 

sunrises/sunsets, and many other of his favorite locations in this beautiful 

National Park. To see some examples of his work, check this link to his website: 

http://www.horacehamiltonphotography.com/ 

Horace will provide two segments to his photography presentation this evening.  

First, he will review the elements of an excellent image as seen through the eye 

of the judges. He will discuss the considerations you should make when entering 

a photo competition that will give you a better chance to be viewed positively in 

a juried event.   

Second, he will spend the balance of the evening reviewing and critiquing the 

40+ photographs that were selected for the Fernbank gallery as part of the 

Migratory Bird Event held at Fernbank in May.  This gallery is still on display and 

will be available to review until August 1st. 

http://www.horacehamiltonphotography.com/

